
 

 

 
 
 
 
Service in Myanmar 

 

From February 1st, 2021 service in Myanmar may be disrupted - e.g. phone line and internet are down – due to the 
political unrest. All cargo movements are stopped at the moment. 

 

In case you have any problems, please contact ECU-WORLDWIDE (SINGAPORE) PTE. LTD. 

 

  

Sorry for any inconvenience and thanks for your all kind supporting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

http://www.ecuworldwide.com/
http://www.ecuworldwide.com/


  

  

 

  

 

In case of any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

ECU WORLDWIDE (Germany) GmbH  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


